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Monday, July 29, 2024
To:  All Rec League Parents & Gymnasts.

Welcome to a new season of Rec League.  We are entering our 19th season and love how this program continues to grow and thrive.

This year we will have new music, routines and leotards (woohoo!).  The leotard is maroon, dark grey and black with lots of sequins and a strappy back.  If you are a returner, the same bras you used last year should work with the new leotard.  New members will want to look for a black bra with a criss cross back (I know several people were able to find them at Target in the past).  

We have sizers in the gym, and you are invited to stop by this week and try them on.  We would like to get the order in ASAP, so they can be produced and shipped to us in plenty of time for our first meet.  The office is open M-Th 9am-8pm, F 10am-6pm and Saturday 9am-1pm.  We are having a staff meeting off site tomorrow (7/30) during lunch, so call before coming up on Tuesday (.  If you can’t make it this week, please be sure to be sized when you come for your first practice next week.
The fees this year will be $350.  This includes 5 meets and the leotard.  You are welcome to pay in installments or in full if you prefer.  The first installment of $120 is due Friday, August 16th.  The second of $115 on Friday, September 13th and the final installment of $115 is due on Friday, October 11th.  All fees are due before the first meet.

If you would like me to charge your card on file for each installment, please email me, and I will put you on the list.  I will send out reminders prior to each due date.  If you would like to use cash, check or a different card, please contact the Front Desk (770-975-8337).

The meet schedule is tentatively set:

· Sunday, October 13th at GAA
· Saturday or Sunday, December 14th or 15th at North Cobb HS (Sugar Plum)
· Sunday, February 2nd at GAA
· Sunday, March 30th at GAA
· Saturday and Sunday, May 17th and 18th at GAA (GAA Classic)

At this time, I am planning to have 2 sessions per meet.  The first session usually starts at 1:30 and the second around 4:30 or 5:00pm.  We are usually done around 7:30 or 8:00pm.  I will send out an email a couple weeks in advance to ask if anyone has any conflicts with either time.  I do my best to schedule everyone around prior commitments.  I also try to be fair and not make one group always be in the late or early session.

FYI:  Rec League has its own page on the GAA website.  All rec league information is posted there including a copy of each meet schedule once it is finalized.  You will also be able to access a copy of this letter there (. Please let me know if you have any questions (.

Here’s to another wonderful season,

Ms. Beth

Beth Speeney
Director of Recreational Gymnastics
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